

College of Medicine and Health **GRADUATE SCHOOL**

KAREN O'CONNOR School of Medicine

Conference Attended:

Experimental Biology, San Diego, April 21st-25th 2018.

Thanks to the College of Medicine and Health Travel Bursary I was able to attend this multi-disciplinary annual meeting. The aim of my research is to investigate the effects of the gut microbiota on cardio-respiratory physiology. This year the meeting had excellent presentations relating to cardio-respiratory physiology and the brain-gut axis. It was an exciting meeting to attend as I gained insight into advances in both fields. I had the opportunity to present the results of my research and to gain feedback on how to improve my research.

Thank you to CoMH for this opportunity.